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Automated Speed Enforcement Update 

 
On January 30, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Regional Clerk send a letter to the Minister of Transportation of Ontario in 

response to Ontario Regulation 398/19 indicating the Region’s intent to conduct a 

two-year, limited use automated speed enforcement pilot in compliance with the 

Regulation.  

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to York Regional Police, the Association of 

Municipalities of Ontario, York Region School Boards and to the Clerks of the local 

municipalities. 
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